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Spring 2024
Dear Friends of Covenant Children’s Home,

All organizations from time to time, have to regroup and redirect to make sure they are accomplishing
their mission. This is that time for Covenant Children’s Home. We have a growing new Board of
Directors (6 on board, with more to come) all of whom are committed to serving the needs of foster

children in our area of Florida.

| personally stand strongly behind meeting a very challenging group of underserved children, namely
sibling groups and our board agrees. Furthermore, the agency with whom we contract, are 100%
behind this initiative. Imagine you are being separated from your parents, but now your brothers and
sisters, simply because there aren’t enough places capable of accepting such families and serving such
kids, especially if they have 3 or more brothers or sisters. It is simply not acceptable to place them in

multiple homes, when there are homes like Covenant capable of meeting this need.

As our plans unfold we will doing regular updates to keep those who have supported us over our first 15
years, and all who are concerned with our kids going forward. As steps are taken, we will keep you
informed. We ask for your prayers and continued support so we can truly change young people’s lives.

James 1 calls the caring for widows and orphans true religion, and as a Christian home that is what we

will be about.

God Bless! .
ziﬁ,&&ﬁ‘if

Riley Smith, Chairman Board of Directors
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